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December 13, 1988

Mark Powell
10442 North 75th Street
Longmont, CO 80501

RE: Doll Estate #1, NWSW 14-7N-58W
Doll Estate #2, SWNW 14-7N-58W
Doll Estate #3, NWNW 14-7N-58W
Copeland #1, S1/2SW 14-7N-58W

Dear Mr. Powell,

This 1letter 1is in reference to that on several occasions
contact with you was attempted concerning plugging of the above
referenced wells in Weld County. These wells were inspected
December 1, 1988 and the 1locations were found stripped of
production equipment and the wells not ©plugged. After
reviewing the files in the Denver office no follow up sundry
notices have been received reporting the well status as
required by Rule 319 (b).

Please update the Denver OGCC office on Sundry Notice

(OGCC Form 4) on your plans and timing to plug these wells.

If you have any questions contact this office at 894-2100.

Yours truly,

Step#lan Pott
Petroleum Engineer



